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It is almost that time of the year where we break up for the Christmas Holidays, scary when 

we think another year has almost come and gone.  The club would like to thank everyone 

for an enjoyable year.  As many know this is also the time of the year we usually, organise 

an end of year break up dinner. This year it has been decided that we have a BYO BBQ/Pot 

luck dinner. Our last official night of the year for playing is the 27th of November. 

 

Pot Luck BBQ/Dinner. 

 

This is to be held either on 

- 29th of November  

- 4th of December  

Time 6:30pm to 9:30pm  

 

Partners and children are more than welcome.  

We will confirm the date and venue in the next few weeks. 

 

Website 

The club has recently had an addition of a website where we will be able to keep you up to 

date on any club matters or news. www.sjbadminton.org.nz 

 

The club can also be contacted via email through the site or sjbupperhutt@gmail.com  

 

College Fire 

It has been a lot of work for Ann over the last few weeks due to the fire at the college and 

she has done a fabulous job lhgiaising with both the school and the club over this time. 

Thank you Ann.  

 

Thanks 

We would also like to take this time to thank all our members for their ongoing support and 

the running of the club. Setting up and taking down the equipment at the beginning and end 

of the night and making up games etc is very much appreciated and helps our club run 

smoothly. 
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